Unapproved Minute¢26i

19. Dr. Wierzbicki announced that the Fall Commencement will be held on Saturday, December 10, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. He asked the Chairs to encourage their faculty members to attend.

20. Other business:

- a. Dr. Sean Powers mentioned summer salaries to Ms. Terri Lefeaux. He asked if she would schedule time for faculty to contact her about their summer salaries. She stated that she would also get Ms. Krista McCreery involved in that process.
- b. Dr. Jack Shelley-Tremblay mentioned proposed changes by The University of Alabama to restructure their general education that may affect The University of South Alabama. Dr. Susan McCready stated that Dr. Angela Coleman has already formed a team to take-on this matter.
- c. Dr. Ellen Harrington asked if there will be space made to replace Alpha Hall South. Dr. Wierzbicki said that there have been proposals made for re-location.